Gendered Lives Julia Wood
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
gendered lives julia wood by online. You might not require more era to spend to
go to the books establishment as competently as search for them. In some cases,
you likewise accomplish not discover the statement gendered lives julia wood
that you are looking for. It will utterly squander the time.
However below, in imitation of you visit this web page, it will be as a result
no question easy to get as skillfully as download lead gendered lives julia
wood
It will
perform
So, are
capably

not agree to many era as we notify before. You can accomplish it though
something else at home and even in your workplace. appropriately easy!
you question? Just exercise just what we meet the expense of under as
as review gendered lives julia wood what you like to read!

Gendered Lives Wood 2002-06-17 Written by the leading gender communication
scholar, this text introduces students to theories, research, and pragmatic
information that demonstrates the multiple, often interactive, ways in which
our views of masculinity and femininity are shaped within contemporary culture.
Media, Culture and Society Paul Hodkinson 2016-12-07 'In his beautifully
balanced, clear and broad-ranging account of a fast-changing field, Paul
Hodkinson has successfully brought together myriad perspectives with which to
critically analyse today's media culture and media society.'– Sonia
Livingstone, Professor of Media & Communication, LSE Paul Hodkinson's
bestseller is back, once again exploring the concepts and complexities of the
media in an accessible, balanced and engaging style. Additions to the Second
Edition include: A new chapter on advertising and sponsorship Extensive
revision and updating throughout all chapters New material on technologies,
censorship, online news, fan cultures and representations of poverty Greater
emphasis on and examples of digital, interactive and mobile media throughout
Fully reworked chapter on media, community and difference Up-to-date examples
covering everything from social media, contemporary advertising, news events
and mobile technologies, to representations of class, ethnicity and gender.
Combining a critical survey of the field with a finely judged assessment of
cutting-edge developments, this Second Edition cements its reputation as the
must-have text for any undergraduate student studying media, culture and
society.
Invisible Women Caroline Criado Perez 2019-03-12 Data is fundamental to the
modern world. From economic development, to healthcare, to education and public
policy, we rely on numbers to allocate resources and make crucial decisions.
But because so much data fails to take into account gender, because it treats
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men as the default and women as atypical, bias and discrimination are baked
into our systems. And women pay tremendous costs for this bias, in time, money,
and often with their lives. Celebrated feminist advocate Caroline Criado Perez
investigates shocking root cause of gender inequality and research in Invisible
Women†‹, diving into women’s lives at home, the workplace, the public square,
the doctor’s office, and more. Built on hundreds of studies in the US, the UK,
and around the world, and written with energy, wit, and sparkling intelligence,
this is a groundbreaking, unforgettable exposé that will change the way you
look at the world.
Gendered Lives + Mindtap Speech, 1 Term 6 Months Access Card 2018
Gendered Lives Julia T. Wood 2003 Written by the leading gender communication
scholar, this text introduces students to theories, research, and pragmatic
information that demonstrates the multiple, often interactive, ways in which
our views of masculinity and femininity are shaped within contemporary culture.
The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies Lauren Dundes 2019-07-11 In this
volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of disciplines present
their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music, which are mainstays of
popular culture. The power of the Disney brand has heightened the need for
academics to question whether Disney’s films and music function as a tool of
the Western elite that shapes the views of those less empowered. Given its
global reach, how the Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and
sexuality in social structural inequality merits serious reflection according
to a number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult
situations or embrace progressive thinking. The different approaches to the
assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary according to the
theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation of both overt and latent
symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors of the 15 articles encourage
readers to engage with the material, showcasing a variety of views about the
good, the bad, and the best way forward.
Gendered Lives Gwyn Kirk 2019-08-16 Gendered Lives: Intersectional
Perspectives, Seventh Edition, is an interdisciplinary text-reader that
provides an introduction to women's and gender studies within a global context
by examining the diversity of US women's lives across categories of raceethnicity, class, sexuality, gender expression, disability, age, and
immigration status. Substantial chapter introductions provide statistical
information and explanations of key concepts and ideas as a context for the
reading selections. Each chapter includes reading questions and suggestions for
taking action, to help students link what they learn to their own lives and to
the world around them.
Postfeminist News Mary Douglas Vavrus 2012-02-01 Examines the representation of
women in the media.
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Outlines and Highlights for Global Sociology Cram101 Textbook Reviews 2011-03
Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts,
persons, places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the
FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes
for your textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only
Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9780495794165 .
Gendered Lives Julia Wood 2006-02-14 Written by the leading gender
communication scholar, Julia Wood's text introduces students to theories,
research, and pragmatic information that demonstrate the multiple and often
interactive ways in which our views of masculinity and femininity are shaped
within contemporary culture. With the most up-to-date research, balanced
perspectives of masculinity and femininity, a personal introduction to the
field, and a conversational first-person writing style, GENDERED LIVES provides
students with an engaging text that encourages them to think critically about
gender and our society. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Whipping Girl Julia Serano 2016-03-08 “A foundational text for anyone hoping to
understand transgender politics and culture in the U.S. today.” —NPR Named as
one of 100 Best Non-Fiction Books of All Time by Ms. Magazine Julia Serano
shares her experiences and insights—both pre- and post-transition—to reveal the
ways in which fear, suspicion, and dismissiveness toward femininity shape our
societal attitudes toward trans women, as well as gender and sexuality as a
whole. Serano's well-honed arguments and pioneering advocacy stem from her
ability to bridge the gap between the often-disparate biological and social
perspectives on gender. In this provocative manifesto, she exposes how deeprooted the cultural belief is that femininity is frivolous, weak, and passive.
In addition to debunking popular misconceptions about being transgender, Serano
makes the case that today's feminists and transgender activists must work to
embrace and empower femininity—in all of its wondrous forms.
The Process of Gender Belle A. Edson 2014-08-25
Interpersonal Communication: Everyday Encounters Julia T. Wood 2015-01-01
Written by leading scholar and award-winning teacher Julia T. Wood,
INTERPERSONAL COMMUNICATION: EVERYDAY ENCOUNTERS, 8e relates theory and skills
directly to students' everyday interactions as it delivers a solid introduction
to interpersonal communication. Completely up to date, the new Eighth Edition
integrates the latest communication research, including findings from more than
125 new sources. Reflecting the author's expertise in gender and social
diversity, the text includes an unparalleled focus on diversity. The new
edition also features increased coverage of social media and an expanded
emphasis on ethical choices. It addresses such timely issues as emotional
intelligence and forgiveness, interracial relationships, safe sex, ways to deal
with abuse from intimates, race-related differences between conflict styles,
and the power of language. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
gendered-lives-julia-wood
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the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
The SAGE Handbook of Gender and Communication Bonnie J. Dow 2006-07-19 The SAGE
Handbook of Gender and Communication is a vital resource for those seeking to
explore the complex interactions of gender and communication. Editors Bonnie J.
Dow and Julia T. Wood, together with an illustrious group of contributors,
review and evaluate the state of the gender and communication field through the
discussion of existing theories and research, as well as through identification
of important directions for future scholarship. The first of its kind, this
Handbook examines the primary contexts in which gender and communication are
shaped, reflected, and expressed: interpersonal, organizational, rhetoric,
media, and intercultural/global.
Persuasion Robert H Gass 2015-07-17 First Published in 2015. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an Informa company.
Winsome Conviction Tim Muehlhoff 2020-12-08 In today's polarized context,
Christians often have committed, biblical rationales for very different
positions. How can Christians navigate disagreements with both truth and love?
Tim Muehlhoff and Rick Langer provide lessons from conflict theory and church
history on how to negotiate differing biblical convictions in order to move
toward Christian unity.
Difference Matters Brenda J. Allen 2010-07-19 Allens proven ability and flare
for presenting complex and oftentimes sensitive topics in nonthreatening ways
carry over in the latest edition of Difference Matters. Her down-to-earth
analysis of six social identity categories reveals how communication
establishes and enacts identity and power dynamics. She provides historical
overviews to show how perceptions of gender, race, social class, sexuality,
ability, and age have varied throughout time and place. Allen clearly explains
pertinent theoretical perspectives and illustrates those and other discussions
with real-life experiences (many of which are her own). She also offers
practical guidance for how to communicate difference more humanely. While many
examples are from organizational contexts, readers from a wide range of
backgrounds can relate to them and appreciate their relevance. This eyeopening, vibrant text, suitable for use in a variety of disciplines, motivates
readers to think about valuing difference as a positive, enriching feature of
society. Interactive elements such as Spotlights on Media, I.D. Checks, Tool
Kits, and Reflection Matters questions awaken interest, awareness, and creative
insights for change.
Gender, Communication, and the Leadership Gap Carolyn M. Cunningham 2017-09-01
Gender, Communication, and the Leadership Gap is the sixth volume in the Women
and Leadership: Research, Theory, and Practice series. This cross-disciplinary
series, from the International Leadership Association, enhances leadership
knowledge and improves leadership development of women around the world. The
purpose of this volume is to highlight connections between the fields of
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communication and leadership to help address the problem of underrepresentation
of women in leadership. Readers will profit from the accessible writing style
as they encounter cutting-edge scholarship on gender and leadership. Chapters
of note cover microaggressions, authentic leadership, courageous leadership,
inclusive leadership, implicit bias, career barriers and levers, impression
management, and the visual rhetoric of famous women leaders. Because women in
leadership positions occupy a contested landscape, one goal of this collection
is to clarify the contradictory communication dynamics that occur in everyday
interactions, in national and international contexts, and when leadership is
digital. Another goal is to illuminate the complexities of leadership identity,
intersectionality, and perceptions that become obstacles on the path to
leadership. The renowned thinkers and scholars in this volume hail from both
Leadership and Communication disciplines. The book begins with Sally Helgesen
and Brenda J. Allen. Helgesen, co-author of The Female Vision: Women’s Real
Power at Work, discusses the two-fold challenge women face as they struggle to
articulate their visions. Her chapter offers six practices women can use to
relieve this struggle. Allen, author of the groundbreaking book, Difference
Matters: Communicating Social Identity, discusses the implications of how
inclusive leadership matters to women and what it means to think about women as
people who embody both dominant and non-dominant social identity categories.
She then offers practical communication strategies and an intersectional ethic
to the six signature traits of highly inclusive leaders. Each chapter includes
practical solutions from a communication and leadership perspective that all
readers can employ to advance the work of equality. Some solutions will be of
use in organizational contexts, such as leadership development and training
initiatives, or tools to change organizational culture. Some solutions will be
of use to individuals, such as how to identify and respond productively to
micro-aggressions or how to be cautious rather than optimistic about practicing
authentic leadership. The writing in this volume also reflects a range of
styles, from in-depth scholarship that produces new knowledge to shorter forums
that feature interesting ideas worth considering.
The Lives of Transgender People Genny Beemyn 2011 Responding to a critical need
for greater perspectives on transgender life in the United States, Genny Beemyn
and Susan (Sue) Rankin apply their extensive expertise to a groundbreaking
survey?one of the largest ever conducted in the U.S.?on gender development and
identity-making among transsexual women, transsexual men, crossdressers, and
genderqueer individuals. With nearly 3,500 participants, the survey is
remarkably diverse, and with more than 400 follow-up interviews, the data
offers limitless opportunities for research and interpretation. Beemyn and
Rankin track the formation of gender identity across individuals and groups,
beginning in childhood and marking the "touchstones" that led participants to
identify as transgender. They explore when and how participants noted a feeling
of difference because of their gender, the issues that caused them to feel
uncertain about their gender identities, the factors that encouraged them to
embrace a transgender identity, and the steps they have taken to meet other
transgender individuals. Beemyn and Rankin's findings expose the kinds of
discrimination and harassment experienced by participants in the U.S. and the
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psychological toll of living in secrecy and fear. They discover that despite
increasing recognition by the public of transgender individuals and a growing
rights movement, these populations continue to face bias, violence, and social
and economic disenfranchisement. Grounded in empirical data yet rich with human
testimony, The Lives of Transgender People adds uncommon depth to the
literature on this subject and introduces fresh pathways for future research.
Intercultural Communication Kathryn Sorrells 2015-08-19 Intercultural
Communication: Globalization and Social Justice, Second Edition, introduces
students to the study of communication among cultures within the broader
context of globalization. Kathryn Sorrells highlights history, power, and
global institutions as central to understanding the relationships and contexts
that shape intercultural communication. Based on a framework that promotes
critical thinking, reflection, and action, this text takes a social justice
approach that provides students with the skills and knowledge to create a more
equitable world through communication. Loaded with new case studies and
contemporary topics, the Second Edition has been fully revised and updated to
reflect the current global context, emerging local and global issues, and more
diverse experiences.
Readings in Gender Communication Phil Backlund 2004 READINGS IN GENDER
COMMUNICATION is a compilation of studies, stories, analyses, and personal
testimonies contributed by communication, gender, psychology, and sociology
scholars and students. The reader is designed as a supplemental text for a
gender communication course with primary emphasis given to demonstrating how
gender theory is applicable to students' lives.
Language and Gender Mary Talbot 2019-12-23 Since its first publication in 1998,
Mary Talbot’s Language and Gender has been a leading textbook, popular with
students for its accessibility and with teachers for the range and depth it
achieves in a single volume. This anticipated third edition has been thoroughly
revised and updated for the era of #MeToo, genderqueer, Trump, and cyberhate.
The book is organized into three parts. An introductory section provides
grounding in early ‘classic' studies in the field. In the second section,
Talbot examines language used by women and men in a variety of speech
situations and genres. The last section considers the construction and
performance of gender in discourse, reflecting the interest in mass media and
popular culture found in recent research, as well as the preoccupation with
social change that is central to Critical Discourse Analysis. Maintaining an
emphasis on recent research, Talbot covers a range of approaches at an
introductory level, lucidly presenting sometimes difficult and complex issues.
Each chapter concludes with a list of recommended readings, enabling students
to further their interests in various topics. Language and Gender will continue
to be an essential textbook for undergraduates and postgraduates in
linguistics, sociolinguistics, cultural and media studies, gender studies and
communication studies.
Riptides & Solaces Unforeseen Debby Mayer 2013-04-01 Part mystery, part love
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story, part report from the medical front in the United States today, Riptides
relates the fast-onset brain cancer that ripped through a strong, healthy man
and led to his death four months later at the age of fifty-six. The book is a
searing chronology of the effects of devastating illness, of being caught in
the maw of hospitals, of unthinkable decision-making and small, unexpected
solaces. Tightly written, fact-based, it is never maudlin, and it offers an
element of hope without sentimentality. Riptides is a harrowing read. The
writing is honest and intimate, the language spare and precise. Encounters with
the health care system doctors, nurses, aides repeatedly fail to provide
reassurance, honesty, or reliable information, and often end in promises that
are not kept. These are human failings, but they are devastating when two is
becoming one. Our hospitals and hospices can do better than that. Nancy H.
Smith Professor Emeritus of Anthropology and Psychology Antoin Boisen, the
father of clinical pastoral education, wrote that every patient and family
member is a living, human document a story waiting to be heard. As a healthcare chaplain I recommend this story, Riptides, to anyone working with
patients. Keith F. Patterson Chaplain, Episcopal Diocese of Vermont In four
months an active, intelligent, forceful man becomes an invalid, incapable of
speech or voluntary movement. Friends and family barely have time to adjust to
one set of symptoms before the decline advances. The impact of these terrible
events is heightened by the writer s understated, matter-of-fact prose until
the reader feels almost a participant in this tragic story. No one who reads it
will ever forget this book. Molly Laird RN, PhD, Emergency Room Psychiatric
Nurse Debby Mayer s blog, 2becomes1: widowhood for the rest of us, can be found
at debbymayer.blogspot.com or through debbymayer.com. An excerpt from Riptides
was awarded a grant in creative nonfiction from the New York Foundation for the
Arts. Debby Mayer is also the author of Sisters: A Novel (Putnam s, Berkley).
Her short fiction and journalism have been widely published. She lives in
Hudson, New York. "
Gendered Lives Julia T. Wood 2018-01-01 Well-written and well-researched by
leading gender communication scholars Julia T. Wood and Natalie Fixmer-Oraiz,
GENDERED LIVES: COMMUNICATION, GENDER, & CULTURE, 13th Edition, provides the
latest theories, research and pragmatic information to help readers think
critically about gender and society. The book demonstrates the multiple and
often interactive ways a person's views of masculinity and femininity are
shaped within contemporary culture. It offers balanced coverage of different
sexes, genders and sexual orientations. Reflecting emerging trends and issues,
the new edition includes expansive coverage of men's issues, an integrated
emphasis on social media and a stronger focus on gender in the public sphere.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Gendered Lives: Communication, Gender, and Culture, 8th Julia Wood 2008-03-07
Written by leading gender communication scholar Julia T. Wood, GENDERED LIVES,
Eighth Edition, introduces you to theories, research, and pragmatic information
demonstrating the multiple and often interactive ways that our views of
masculinity and femininity are shaped within contemporary culture. With the
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most up-to-date research, balanced perspectives of masculinity and femininity,
a personal introduction to the field, and a conversational first-person writing
style, GENDERED LIVES, Eighth Edition, is an engaging text that encourages you
to think critically about gender and our society. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Communication Theories in Action Michelle Terese Violanti 2000
Studyguide for Gendered Lives by Wood, Julia T. , Isbn 9781111346485 Cram101
Textbook Reviews 2013-01-01 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online
comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:
9781111346485 .
Middlesex Jeffrey Eugenides 2011-07-18 Spanning eight decades and chronicling
the wild ride of a Greek-American family through the vicissitudes of the
twentieth century, Jeffrey Eugenides’ witty, exuberant novel on one level tells
a traditional story about three generations of a fantastic, absurd, lovable
immigrant family -- blessed and cursed with generous doses of tragedy and high
comedy. But there’s a provocative twist. Cal, the narrator -- also Callie -- is
a hermaphrodite. And the explanation for this takes us spooling back in time,
through a breathtaking review of the twentieth century, to 1922, when the Turks
sacked Smyrna and Callie’s grandparents fled for their lives. Back to a tiny
village in Asia Minor where two lovers, and one rare genetic mutation, set our
narrator’s life in motion. Middlesex is a grand, utterly original fable of
crossed bloodlines, the intricacies of gender, and the deep, untidy promptings
of desire. It’s a brilliant exploration of divided people, divided families,
divided cities and nations -- the connected halves that make up ourselves and
our world.
Men and Women in Interaction Elizabeth Aries 1996-02-29 For many years the
dominant focus in gender relations has been the differences between men and
women. Authors such as Deborah Tannen (You Just Don't Understand) and John Gray
(Men are from Mars, Women are from Venus) have argued that there are deepseated and enduring differences between male and female personalities, styles,
even languages. Elizabeth Aries sees the issue as more complex and dependent on
several variables, among them the person's status, role, goals, conversational
partners, and the characteristics of the situational context. Aries discusses
why we emphasize the differences between the sexes, the ways in which these are
exaggerated, and how we may be perpetuating the very stereotypes we wish to
abandon. For psychologists and researchers of gender and communication, this
book will illuminate recent studies in gender relations. For general readers it
will offer a stimulating counterpoint to prevailing views.
The Gender Communication Connection Teri Kwal Gamble 2014-12-18 The authors
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explore the many ways that gender and communication intersect and affect each
other. Every chapter encourages a consideration of how gender attitudes and
practices, past and current, influence personal notions of what it means not
only to be female and male, but feminine and masculine. The second edition of
this student friendly and accessible text is filled with contemporary examples,
activities, and exercises to help students put theoretical concepts into
practice.
Gendered Lives Julia T. Wood 2014-01-01 Written by leading gender communication
scholar Julia T. Wood, GENDERED LIVES, 11E introduces you to theories,
research, and pragmatic information, demonstrating the multiple and often
interactive ways that one's views of masculinity and femininity are shaped
within contemporary culture. With the most up-to-date research, balanced
perspectives of masculinity and femininity, a personal introduction to the
field, and a conversational first-person writing style, this engaging text
encourages you to think critically about gender and society. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Gendered Lives Julia T. Wood 2016-01-01 Written by leading gender communication
scholars Julia T. Wood and Natalie Fixmer-Oraiz, GENDERED LIVES: COMMUNICATION,
GENDER, & CULTURE, 12E provides the latest theories, research, and pragmatic
information to help readers think critically about gender and society. The book
demonstrates the multiple and often interactive ways a person's views of
masculinity and femininity are shaped within contemporary culture. It offers
balanced coverage of different sexes, genders, and sexual orientations. In
addition, the 12th Edition includes expanded coverage of gays, lesbians,
bisexuals, and transgender people as well as new discussions of work-life
balance, transgender issues on campus, bullying in school, gender and health,
and reproductive violence. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Gendered Lives Julia T. Wood 2017
Gender Actualized 2009
Sex Differences and Similarities in Communication Daniel J. Canary 2009-03-04
Sex Differences and Similarities in Communication offers a thorough exploration
of sex differences in how men and women communicate, set within the context of
sex similarities, offering a balanced examination of the topic. The contents of
this distinctive volume frame the conversation regarding the extent to which
sex differences are found in social behavior, and emphasize different
theoretical perspectives on the topic. Chapter contributors examine how sex
differences and similarities can be seen in various verbal and nonverbal
communicative behaviors across contexts, and focus on communication behavior in
romantic relationships. The work included here represents recent research on
the topic across various disciplines, including communication, social
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psychology, sociology, linguistics, and organizational behavior, by scholars
well-known for their work in this area. In this second edition, some chapters
present new perspectives on sex/gender and communication; others present
substantially revised versions of earlier chapters. All chapters have a
stronger theoretical orientation and are based on a wider range of empirical
data than those in the first edition. Readers in communication, social
psychology, relationships, and related fields will find much of interest in
this second edition. The volume will serve as a text for students in advanced
coursework as well as a reference for practitioners interested in researchbased conclusions regarding sex differences in communicative behavior.
Communication Mosaics: An Introduction to the Field of Communication Julia T.
Wood 2016-01-01 COMMUNICATION MOSAICS: AN INTRODUCTION TO THE FIELD OF
COMMUNICATION, 8E draws from the most up-to-date research, theories, and
technological information to provide both an overview of the field and
practical applications you can immediately use to improve your personal,
professional, and public communication skills. Extremely student friendly, the
text combines the author's signature first-person narrative style with popular
student commentaries. It introduces the basic processes and skills central to
all communication contexts and then explains how these aspects of communication
are applied in specific contexts such as interpersonal and public speaking. New
coverage in Chapter 13 walks you step-by-step through the process of planning
and preparing a public speech. As you progress through the text, each chapter
ends with a case study enabling you to put what you learn into practice.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Women and Leadership Lisa DeFrank-Cole 2021-01-13 While women in the United
States account for nearly half the workforce, they continue to encounter unique
personal, social, and structural dynamics as leaders. Authors Lisa DeFrank Cole
and Sherylle J. Tan explore these dynamics and more in Women and Leadership:
Journey Towards Equity. Grounded in leadership theory and research, this text
delves into the barriers and challenges women face on their leadership
journeys, including stereotypes, bias, inequality, discrimination, and domestic
responsibilities. The text includes several chapters devoted to strategies and
tools for overcoming obstacles, creating structural change, and moving towards
greater equity.
Studyguide for Gendered Lives by Wood, Julia T. Cram101 Textbook Reviews
2013-05 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again Virtually all testable terms, concepts,
persons, places, and events are included. Cram101 Textbook Outlines gives all
of the outlines, highlights, notes for your textbook with optional online
practice tests. Only Cram101 Outlines are Textbook Specific. Cram101 is NOT the
Textbook. Accompanys: 9780521673761
Communication in Family Contexts Elizabeth Dorrance Hall 2019-08-22 An
innovative, student-friendly textbook covering the major elements of the field
of Family Communication Family Communication, a rapidly growing sub-discipline
gendered-lives-julia-wood
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within Communication Studies, explores the processes and factors involved in
family interactions and relationships. Communication in Family Contexts is a
clear and accessible survey of the essential principles, theories, and concepts
of the field. Unlike textbooks that present a vast amount of material across
only a few chapters—this innovative textbook features brief, easily-understood
chapters ideally-suited for undergraduate courses on the subject. The text
provides concise yet comprehensive coverage of a diverse range of topics, from
fundamental aspects of caretaking and sibling communication, to topics not
covered in other textbooks such as estrangement and marginalization. 33
chapters cover theories of family communication, family communication
processes, and communicating in family relationships. The authors, noted
researchers and educators in the field, complement discussions of standard
topics with those of growing contemporary interest, such as LGBTQ family
communication, step-family and half-sibling relationships, and the influence of
technology on family. This textbook: Provides a well-rounded examination of the
major elements of Family Communication studies Explains the foundational
theories of the field, including Family Communication Patterns Theory and
Relational Dialectics Theory Features numerous practical application exercises
to enable students apply theory to practice Includes a complete set pedagogical
features, such as case studies, visualizations and models of theories,
illustrations, and discussion questions Offers a flexible organizational
structure that allows instructors to pick and choose chapters to meet the needs
of their courses Communication in Family Contexts: Theories and Processes is an
important resource for instructors and students in the field of family
communication, the wider discipline of Communication Studies, and related areas
such as social psychology and sociology.
Studyguide for Gendered Lives by Julia T. Wood, Isbn 9780495006541 Cram101
Textbook Reviews 2012-07 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the
testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are
included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online
comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys:
9780495006541 .
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